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Ottawa, 5th November, 1904.

sir,-

I shall feel obliged if you will be good

enough to send me copies of the enclossures which were sent

to the Commissioner of Crown Lands, Ont., with a letter

dated the 27th November, 1861. The enclossures consisted

of a letter from Mr. F. Talfourd, dated the 19th November,

1861, with an enclosed letter from Mr. D. McPhesson, re-

garding a deficiency in his lot No. 2, Concession 15, Or-

ford, and a surveyor's certificate relating to the same.

Your obedient servant,

Fam Laan

Secretary.

Aubrey White, Esq..

Deputy Commissioner,

Toronto, Ont.
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